Reagan Elementary School

Lillie Cary Principal

Board Information for August

August 1: Reviewed and revised school handbook

August 2-3: PECS (picture exchange communication system) I invited 3 teachers, 3 instructional aides, and 2

parents.

August 6 and 7: Pre-enrollment August 8: New teacher training

August 23: Back to school bash 5:30 to 6:30

August 27: First day of school

New Reagan staff:

Angela Mackey will be teaching first grade. Julie Barker will be teaching Pre – K. Kyle Vaughn will be teaching Elementary PE

Changes this school year:

- Fourth and fifth grade will have two teachers instead of three. Donna Campbell will be half time in the success center and half time with Barton's dyslexia program. Mrs. Griffin will be teaching 4th grade ELA and social studies. Mrs. Osborne will be teaching 4th grade math and science. Mrs. Myers will be teaching 5th grade ELA and social studies.
- We are implementing a Wee Deliver Program. This program is a mock program for postal mail system.
- Our new painted lockers look great with the primary colors. Also, our patio playground has a new look with a painted coordinated exercise layout along with enhanced children flower garden.

Reagan Elementary will have two student teachers this year, Emily Duncan and Sasha Deel. Emily will be doing her student teaching Christy Thompson. Sasha Deel will be completing her student teaching with Jamie Rascoe.

2018 Test scores:

3rd Math: 84% 3rd Reading: 68%

4th Writing: 56% 4th Math: 78% 4th reading: 72%

5th Math: 98% 5th Reading: 83% 5th Science: 64%

I am looking forward to a successful productive school year!

Lillie Cary Reagan Elementary Principal